QUILT SHOW BOARD MEETING FOR 2019 SHOW
9/18/18
PRESENT: Sue Miller, Sophia Day, Mary Serpa, Kris Cook, Susie Hardy,
Karle deProsse, Joan Mosley, Julie Berry, Marjorie McConnell, Ardy
Tobin, Ann Campbell, Lynda Lasich, Ione Ishii, Joanna Weise, Diane
Klose, Tamara Cook, Molly Cook, Ginny Lee, Lillian Glaeser, Ina Gibson,
Ginni DeThomas

Meeting was called to order at 1:05 by Sue Miller

Sue opened the meeting by displaying a small/miniature quilt and a
suggestion of having a show challenge quilt that would be separate from
the guild challenge quilt. It will be discussed further at a later meeting.

A suggestion has also been made to have a history of quilting display at
our show. We discussed it and there was an idea for it to include
quilting around the world. No decision was made yet.

Each member present introduced herself and told what she would be
doing at the quilt show.

Sue passed around a division of labor sheet so committee chairs will
know who to report to.

We discussed categories for the quilt show and it was clarified that the
web needs more categories to allow it to place each quilt in the correct
category. The amount of categories for judging will not change.
Dimensions need to be added to the categories. We need to clarify all
levels of quilters and those definitions will be in the newsletter. The

quilt must be completed in the year since the last show. All quilts
should be at the current level of the quilter.

The budget was discussed and what changes need to happen. Not all
committee chairs were present to advocate for their committees so a
finalized budget is forthcoming. We were asked to keep track of our
expenses for future budgets even if we don’t want to be reimbursed.

There was a discussion about having a booth for boutique items at the
Catholic Ladies craft sale in October. We will not be doing that this year
but Joan will check it out for future years.

Meeting was adjourned at 2:30.

Next meeting is 10/23 at 1:00 at Eskaton.

Julie Berry
Quilt show secretary

